
 

CLIENT HEALTH STATEMENT  
PRIOR TO MY SERVICE VISIT, I CONFIRM THE FOLLOWING:  

I have not travelled outside of The Waterloo Region​* ​within the last 14 days. 

I have not had close contact with anyone that has travelled or lives outside The 
Waterloo Region​*​ within the last 14 days. 

I am not, nor are any of my immediate family members, experiencing any COVID-19 
or cold or flu-like symptoms in the last 14 days such as:  

● ​fever  

● ​ough 

● ​chills  

● ​unexplained fatigue  

● ​headache  

● ​sore throat  

● ​runny nose  

● ​stuffy or congested nose  

● ​lost sense of taste or smell  

● ​difficulty breathing  

● ​difficulty swallowing  

● ​pink eye  

● ​digestive issues (nausea/vomiting, 

diarrhea, stomach pain), or  

● ​for young children and infants: 

sluggishness or lack of appetite  

I will notify Element Hair if symptoms develop within 14 days.  

By coming in to your appointment, you confirm the above statements are true.  
If you have any symptoms during your appointment, you may be asked to             
reschedule. This is for the safety of all staff and clients in the salon.  

If you cannot confirm all statements as true, please reschedule your appointment            
in 14 days. You also acknowledge that Element Hair is taking full sanitary             
precautions for everyone’s safety. You acknowledge you are entering Element          
Hair during COVID-19 and do so at your own risk and responsibility.  

Please sign-in when you arrive for your appointment. If you have any questions             
please email us at ​customercare@elementhair.com​. 

*​Kitchener, Cambridge, Waterloo, Wilmot, North Dumfries, Wellesley, & Woolwich 
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